
I hereby authorize The New York Botanical Garden (NYBG) and/or parties designated by 
NYBG to use and reproduce images of me/my child and/or video of me taken at NYBG 
by the staff member listed below. I grant permission to use my/my child’s likeness in 
any medium for public relations, marketing, advertising, not-for-profit promotional efforts 
including but not limited to the NYBG Web site, the Garden News newsletter and other 
NYBG print material, signage on and off Garden grounds, internal presentations, external 
public relations media requests, etc. I understand that if I have any questions or concerns 
regarding the use of my image by The New York Botanical Garden, I can contact the 
Marketing Department at 718.817.8914.

Name: 

Signature:

Parent/Guardian Name:

Parent/Guardian Signature:

Mailing Address:

Phone Number:

Email Address:

(For Office Use Only)

Date:   Photo Assignment:    Photographer:     
 

NOTES:

PHOTO RELEASE FORM

(optional)

(optional)

(if under 18)

(if under 18)

(optional)


	Name: 
	ParentGuardian Name: 
	Mailing Address: 
	Phone Number: 
	Email Address: 
	Date: 
	Photo Assignment: 
	Photographer: 
	NOTES: 


